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I strongly oppose HB 3402. I live in Tygh Valley, a rural farming community in Wasco 

county. I currently drive 63 miles a day to commute to work. From the month of 

December to the month of June that distance increases to 134 miles a day due to 

seasonal road closures. Would HB 3402 allocate the money to plowing snow on FS 

Rd 48 during the winter? Doubtful.    I travel 30 miles one way for groceries and 

doctor's appointments for myself and my child. This bill would have a never ending 

negative impact on my family and countless others like it. This bill would add to the 

already crippling costs of living that Oregonian’s are already facing. Every individual 

person, business and school would be negatively impacted by HB 3402. Our by 

government wants us to dig them out of a hole, while they pile the dirt on top of us. 

NO!  


